March 6, 2018

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisor
C/0 Clerk of the Board

105 E Anapamu Street

Santa Barbara CA 93101

RE: Proposed Tentative Tract Map No. 14,821 (APN 101-181-001)

Supervisor,

In reference to the above project, | would like to state that | believe this project abid by the current use
permits of Los Alamos. Although | have nothing against this particular project, |feel that zone districts
have a purpose, for long-term reasons, and should be adhered to. We have a very limited commercial
area, which consists of one street 4 blocks long. Bell Street should remain commercial and approving
this Ordinance Amendment would allow all current parcels zoned CM-LA on Bell Street, to allow
residential development on the first floor — this is *not* the vision of our town, which has been stated

by Los Alamos community members at various town meetings.

Sincerely,

Susan Sorensen, homeowner at
265 Centennial Street
Los Alamos
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